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Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli and  

Mrs Bamber’s  
Newsletter. 

3rd March 2023 
Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

  

 Dates for your Diary 
 

 Wednesday 8th March. Year 1 Showcase. 

Parents invited. 11:00am-12:00pm. 

 Wednesday 8Th March- Parents’ Evening  

3.30- 6.15pm (YEAR 1 ONLY) 

 Monday 13th March- Parents’ Evening 

3.30- 6.15 pm (YEAR 1 ONLY)  

 Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration 

@10:00am – all welcome 

 Wednesday 5th April - Decorate an Egg 

Competition 

 Wednesday 5th April - Close for Easter 

@2:00pm 
 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 

24th Theo For independently counting in 2s 

to 50. 

3rd  Frankie For super segmenting in maths. 

 
  

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 

 

24th Sophie For demonstrating Forgiveness 
  

3rd  Alice for Flourishing with her Phonics 

 

Writing Certificate 

24th Alexander Wonderful Writing 

3rd Brogan for great independent sentences 

Sponsored Reading Week… 

 

This week we have been focusing on reading and 

trying to raise the profile and create excitement. 

Hopefully the children are well under way with 

reading some of their own stories at home. 

We’ve been diving into books to explore 

settings, characters and plots. On Wednesday 

we had fun listening to stories and eating 

biscuits with our Teddy Bears. On Thursday we 

had a book Scavenger Hunt and enjoyed trying 

to find the different items in our class books. 

Thank you for your support in helping us raise 

more money to buy books. All sponsorship 

money to be in by the 17th March please. 

 

  

Homework 

As part of our sponsored reading week, we are 

asking that children read/share as many books as 

possible and these books are recorded in reading 

diaries. (Please see notes in reading folders) 

For Maths Homework – if possible can you 

download the app ‘White Rose 1 Minute Maths’ 

Click on addition and work on  

Games 1, 2 and 3. 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Showcase…. 

 Our Parent Showcase is taking place next 

Wednesday and is a fantastic opportunity for 

you to work with your child in class. We will 

be getting creative by making a new puppet 

as part of our Design & Technology work. It 

would be great to see as many parents as 

possible but we also understand many of you 

are working. Please can you let a member of 

class know if you will not be attending the 

Year 1 Parent showcase (our emails are 

below). 


